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Henderson, Katie

From: Gilliam, Allen
Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2012 11:10 AM
To: 'conway trey lieblong'
Cc: Henderson, Katie
Subject: AR0051951_Conways Response to June 2012 Audit Required Actions and 

Recommendations reply_20120814

Trey, 
 
Your responses to the Pretreatment Audit’s/P2 Assessment’s required actions and recommendations 
was received on 8/10/12, reviewed and deemed adequate.  No further action is deemed necessary at 
this time. 
 
Thank you for your prompt attention in helping “fine tune” Conway’s Pretreatment and Pollution 
Prevention programs per the minimum Federal Pretreatment Regulations in 40 CFR 403. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Allen Gilliam 
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator 
501.682.0625 


